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Residents reminded of 24 hour parking period

Summary
The City reminds residents that vehicles cannot be parked on any highway or street for a continuous period
exceeding 24 hours. This requirement is in place to ensure vehicles are not stored on City property.

Strategic Link: Taking responsibility to be an excellent municipal government.

Key Points
● Streets (which include boulevards) are for the use of all residents and cannot be used by property owners for

their own storage purposes.
● Vehicles must be moved after a period of 24 hours.

Quotes
"Reducing the number of vehicles stored on City property ensures our streets are not congested."

Rod Davidson
Manager of Parking Services
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Contact:

Rod Davidson
Manager of Parking Services
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4466

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1F0i6UY

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR150827ResidentsRemindedOf24HourParkingPeriod.html

